
Dear colleagues, 
 
please find in attachment the Webinar organized by the University of Jaén (Spain) on the 
OLEA initiative, more info at https://www.ujaen.es/servicios/ofipi/olea-initiative. 
 
Feel free to contact the e-mail address  mnmunoz@ujaen.es for further information. 
 
With my best regards, 
 
Prof. Francesco Losurdo 
 
CMU General Secretary 


